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 Jane Singer COMMNT2016/3512/P 14/07/2016  12:30:04 My concern is about the proposal for a single-storey building on the Highgate Road side of the site. If 

this is to be positioned where I think it is, I think it will be a great shame to build on the current tennis 

courts and totally spoil the view of the original 1930s (I believe) building containing the Morant Hall.  

The view from Highgate Road is spacious and light-filled, and also has some beautiful mature trees. As 

the turquoise-coloured drama extension building shows, planning permission can be given to something 

completely out-of-keeping with the surroundings, so I'm not very confident that even a one-storey 

building on the Highgate Road side of the site would be appropriate.
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